

New Street, Gloucester, GL1 5BD

Tel: 01452 521872

Email: admin@st-pauls.gloucs.sch.uk Web: www.st-pauls.gloucs.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs J Bevan

Thursday 26th September

Dear Parent/Carer,

Boys 7 a side Football Tournament

Your child has been selected to represent the school in the Gloucester Primary Schools Football Association 7 a side Boys football Tournament.

The Tournament will take place on Thursday 3rd October at Oxstalls Sports Park, Plock Court, Tewkesbury Road, Gloucester GL2 9DW with kick off at 3.00pm. The school will organise the transport both there and back from the Tournament. Your child will need to be collected from St Paul's School at 5.15pm on Thursday 3rd October.

The school will provide school football kit, which includes shin pads, but you will need to ensure that your child wears trainers or astro boots with moulded studs (no boots with metal studs or blades) as the matches will be played on artificial grass. I do have a small supply of boots/trainers which can be borrowed for the tournament. Please remember to send asthma inhalers should your child need one.

Please come along to support our team and thank you for your co-operation.

Yours sincerely
Mr Gill
PE Coordinator
Boys 7 a side Football Tournament
give permission for my child
to take part in the football Tournament at Oxstalls Sports Park on Thursday 3 rd October. Your child will need to be collected from St Paul's School at 5.15pm on 3 rd October.
Name
can be contacted on this number if necessary.